
Week Commencing: 27.9.21 

It has been another epic week at Oak View School, and yet we are so early in to a new school year! 

Pirate day on Monday saw the classes taking part in lots of swashbuckling activities including walking the plank, digging for 

treasure and making maps! 

Wednesday saw the whole school taking on a sponsored walk in memory of a well loved Teacher, Shelley Tooth, who 

passed away. We raise money for St.Claire’s hospice each year in her memory. 

Thursday was National Makaton Day and we all took part in activities that promote the use of this invaluable skill for     

communication. And finally Beech class held a cake café to raise money for Macmillan. 

Check out photos of our special week on the website and Facebook page.                  - Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

     “Autumn—the year’s last, loveliest smile” - William Cullen Bryant 

Birthdays Coming Up : Chloe (Gold) 

Enjoy your special day, have fun! 

 

Upcoming dates; 

1.10.21 World Smile Day and the 

start of Black History Month. 

6.10.21 World Cerebral Palsy Day. 

Wear green to raise awareness. 

7.10.21 School Photographer 

7.10.21 Poetry Day. 

21.10.21 Last Day of term. 

22.10.21 INSET day for staff. 

1.11.21 Return to school  

3.11.21 Parents Evening 

Details to follow. 

19.11.21 Family Bingo Evening 

Details to follow Appeal 

We are looking for donations of old towels please! 

Support with driving 

The opportunity to go out and about in our local community and 

beyond, enriches our curriculum. A  number of our staff are 

trained to drive our minibuses, but there are not enough drivers 

to go around all the classes and sometimes swapping staff can be 

very complicated. If you know of anyone who has driven         

minibuses in the past, and would like to volunteer as a driver 

once or twice a week for the school, please ask them to get in 

touch! It would be for set times each week. 

Joke of the week 

What’s a pirate’s favourite letter? 

Arrrrrrrrrrrrrrrrr! 

 

Beech Class 

On Tuesday Beech class supported the local branch of the         

Salvation Army, by baking and providing cakes for their art and 

craft morning. They enjoyed socialising with the people who 

attended.  


